
January	19,	2017	–	Updated	Preparation	for	AWSC	

	

Here	are	some	reminders	for	our	upcoming	AWSC	meeting:	

	

1.		Reports	are	due	to	the	Technology	Coordinator	by	January	20,	
2017.		That	is	this	Friday.			Getting	reports	up	on	the	website	ahead	of	
the	meeting	allows	everyone	to	come	to	the	meeting	prepared.		(Roger	
is	at:	technology@AFGArea9.org)	

2.		Room	reservations	have	been	made.		Please	see	the	website	
(www.AFGArea9.org	->	Members	->	Budgets	&	Minutes)	for	the	
confirmation	numbers.		There	is	a	password	for	this	page	on	the	
website.		AFGAREA9			If	you	have	any	changes	to	be	made	with	the	hotel	
please	let	me	know	as	soon	as	possible.	

3.		While	many	of	you	have	been	willing	to	work	through	dinner	on	
Saturday,	I	do	not	think	we	will	need	to	do	that.		Thank	you	all	so	much	
for	your	dedication.		Officers	will	have	a	meeting	on	Saturday	night.		The	
Spiritual	meeting	will	be	at	8:15	pm	on	Saturday	night.	

4.		The	updated	and	final-final	TEAM	2017	Flyer	is	on	the	website	-	you	
may	prefer	that	to	the	one	I	sent	out.		None	of	the	information	has	
changed,	but	the	"draft"	watermark	has	been	removed.			

It	is	also	possible	to	register	for	TEAM	online.		It	is	quite	easy	to	do,	you	
may	want	to	check	that	out.	

5.		There	will	be	an	AMIAS	training	on	Sunday	10:30-12:30	...	if	you	
are	planning	to	attend,	or	you	have	members	who	are	planning	to	
attend,	please	let	Charon	know.			(Charon	is	at:	aapp@AFGArea9.org)	

	


